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Tuesday, 7th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 

We hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the culmination of another academic year, we want to 
extend our congratulations to our Year 6 students for their hard work and perseverance in preparing for their 
SATs.  To celebrate their hard work and dedication, we have organised a series of exciting trips for them to 
enjoy: 
 
1. Burgess Park - 17th May (Friday): team-building activities at Burgess Park to celebrate the completion of 
SATs. (Free of charge) 
 

2. British Museum - 5th June (Wednesday): An educational excursion to the British Museum, offering our 
students the opportunity to explore history and culture first-hand. (Free of charge) 
 

3. Chessington - 7th June (Friday: A thrilling day at Chessington World of Adventures.  (Cost of £12 which 
includes transport and entry cost).  
 

4. Multisport Trip - 14th June (Friday): A day filled with various sporting activities and team-building 
exercises. (Free of charge). 
 

5. Park/Picnic Trip - 28th June (Friday): A relaxing day at the park, complete with a picnic and outdoor games, 
providing students with an opportunity to unwind and enjoy nature. (Free of charge) 
 

6. Beach Trip - 5th July (Friday): A fun-filled day at the beach (details TBC). 
 
On the day, please ensure that your child attends school promptly (otherwise we may leave without them), in 
the correct school uniform and shoes for walking. Please see and keep the behaviour expectations overleaf, 
and return the permission slip below to the school office.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 6 team 

------------------------------------------Y6 Summer Term 2024 outings----------------------------------------- 
I give permission for my child _______________________________________ in __________________ class to  
 

attend the following outings: 

 
Outing: 

 
Date: 

Permission  
Yes/No 

Lunch from 
school Yes/No 

Burgess Park Friday, 17th May   

British Museum Wednesday, 5th June   

Chessington (£) Friday, 7th June   

Multisport Friday, 14th June   

Picnic in the park Friday, 28th June   

Beach visit (£) Friday, 5th July   

 
Please print your name: ___________________________________________________ Date: _______________ 
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Belong                 Believe     Achieve  
 

 
 

Behaviour Expectations 
 

Participation on our school trips depends on students' behaviour. To promote positive 
conduct and manage misbehaviour, we've implemented a trip-attendance behaviour system. 
Each child starts with 20 points at the end of their SATs. Points are deducted for 
inappropriate behaviour based on the severity of the action: 

• An "Internal" incident results in a 5-point deduction. 
• "Red Card" leads to a 4-point deduction. 
• A "Minus 10" indicates a severe offense and 3-point deduction. 
• "Minus 5" equates to a 2-point deduction. 
• "Warning 2” equates to a 1-point deduction. 

If a student reaches zero points, they will not be allowed to attend the trip. The points reset 
for each new trip, giving children the opportunity to demonstrate positive behaviour and 
earn their place on future trips. This system encourages students to make good choices and 
creates a safer, more enjoyable experience for everyone. If a child cannot attend a trip, for 
behaviour related reasons, then a full refund will be provided.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Senior Leadership Team 
 
 

 


